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WOODBINE NOMINATED FOR BEAUTIFICATION AWARD 
 
Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Cape May 
County Chamber of Commerce has nominated the Borough of Woodbine for a 
2008 Beautification Award in the “Signage” category. 
 
The nomination was based on the installation, by the Greater Woodbine 
Chamber of Commerce, of an entry-way sign into the Borough located on Route 
550.  
 
Winners of the 2008 Beautification Awards will be announced on October 2. 
The Beautification Awards program was created by the Cape May County 
Chamber of Commerce in 1967 to recognize the efforts of businesses and 
organizations to beautify Cape May County. 
 
Woodbine has been a past recipient of Chamber awards for its community center 
and for the Sam Azeez Museum of Woodbine Heritage. 
 
“I am pleased to have Woodbine, and the Greater Woodbine Chamber of 
Commerce, honored for this signage which increases both the attractiveness and 
“find-ability” of our fair Borough,” added Mayor Pikolycky. 
 
 
 
 


